
 

COVID Protocols for the 
2021 Grunt Style Vortex Optics Mammoth Sniper Challenge 

 
These COVID protocols are as required by the current General Orders at Ft. Gordon. As the competitors, staff and 
sponsors of the 2021 Grunt Style Vortex Optics Mammoth Sniper Challenge are guests of Ft. Gordon we will respect 
them. These mitigation efforts are fluid and subject to change in the month leading up to the match. Those that refuse to 
operate under the current protocols will not be allowed to participate. 
 
Event “Bubble” 
 
Competitors, staff, sponsors and all others traveling to the event will be treated as if in a “Bubble”. These persons will 
have movement restricted to the TASC Range 14 Sportsman’s Club, Ruck Routes & Ranges and the Staff Lodging. 
These persons will not be allowed access to other post facilities including the PX, commissary etc … 
 
Gatherings 
 
Event registration at TASC Range 14 Sportsman’s Club and the prize table will be moved outside under cover. 
 
Social Distancing and Masks 
 
All competitors, staff and sponsors must have at least one mask with them at all times. We suggest bringing at least one 
spare. Masks must be worn indoors at all times. Masks must be worn outside unless 6 ft of social distance is maintained. 
This social distancing must be observed during the morning briefs and while stage briefs are being read. Shooting stages 
are designed to maintain a 6 ft social distance between team members so that masks will not be required then. 
 
Sanitation Stations 
 
In addition to the port-o-lets found at the ranges and campsite there will be hand wash/hand sanitizer stations. Use them. 
 
Water Distribution 
 
Water will available throughout the event in individual bottles. Please be sure the empty bottles get disposed of properly. 
 
Testing 
 
In the event any participants display COVID symptoms, Ft. Gordon reserves the right to administer a rapid response test 
and quarantine or remove competitors and those exposed from the event. Do not come to the match if you’re sick.  
 
Staff Accommodations 
 
Staff members will be required to wear masks in the lodge at all times. Staff meals will be served as boxed meals instead 
of buffet style. A tent will be erected outside the lodge to allow for social distancing. In addition to spacing cots out in the 
lodge staff members will be allowed to camp outside the lodge. Masks will be required by competitors or staff sharing a 
tent unless they are from the same household. We also have RV spaces reserved for staff if needed.   


